
 

CABINET RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE COUNCIL 
 

Cabinet meeting 23rd November 2022 

 
Sherwood Road Footbridge, Aston Fields – Permanent Closure of Footbridge, 
Removal of Bridge Deck and Transfer of Ownership to Severn Trent Water 
Ltd 
 
RECOMMENDED that A budget of £10k be added to the 2022/2023 Capital 
Programme to be funded from internal resources. 
 
 
 
Medium Term Financial Plan 2023/24 to 2025/26 – Update 
 
RECOMMENDED that the Tranche 1 savings proposals, Fees and Charges 
increases including updated WRS charges, and the single Growth item in 
respect of the Climate Change Officer are approved for implementation to 
ensure maximum benefit as at 1st April 2023. 
 
 
 
Fees and Charges Update  
 
RECOMMENDED the approval of all exempt fees and charges. 
 
 


